
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

October 31st – November 6th         

Monday, 31st                - Cafeteria Opening  
- Grad Photos 

 

Tuesday, 1st           - Grad Photos 
 
 

Wednesday, 2nd                  
   

 

- Take Your Kids To Work Day – Grade 9’s only  

Thursday, 3rd               
  
 

- Bus Safety Programming 
- NB Student Leadership Conference 

Friday, 4th            - Picture Retake Day 
- End of Academic Quarter 1  
- NB Student Leadership Conference 

Saturday 5th          
 & Sunday 6th           

-  

 

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Shoutout to the SRC for putting on a spirited Halloween themed week that included treats, wellness activities, pumpkin 

carving, and a hugely successful Halloween Bash Dance on Thursday evening.  

• Congratulations to Mrs. Butler who secured an Innovation Grant for our Forensic Science programming.  

• Shoutout to the Port of Saint John for an extremely generous food donation to our Sunshine Café.  

• Thank you to Mrs. Gallagher’s Culinary Tech classes who supported our SRC by providing Halloween themed cookies as 

one of our nutrition break treats this week.  

Hello Viking families! We had a busy week at HVHS with all kinds of Halloween activities. It has been nice 

to see so many of the things we have missed over the last couple of years start to come back to life. The 

efforts of student leaders and staff representatives continues to impress, and the hard work is paying off.  

We are happy to announce that the cafeteria will be opening this Monday after a long-extended closure 

due to Covid and staffing issues. Thank you to Michelle O’Kane and her Chartwell’s staff for working hard 

over the last two weeks to get things back in order.  



• Shoutout to Mrs. Oram’s Leadership class and our SRC who combined their efforts and turned HVHS into the most 

haunted house in the city last Friday night. A lot of hard work made for a great night of scares.   

• Well done to our GSA group who represented Harbour View well at the PIECON Conference held at the Delta in Saint 

John this past weekend.  

 

On the horizon…  

• Parent Teacher Conferences – November 17th & 18th  

• Staff PL Day – November 18th (No School)  

• Remembrance Day – November 11th (No School)  

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

